
NOTICE AS TO DOMESTIC WATER and WASTEWATER  
SERVICE, FEE STRUCTURE MODIFICATIONS AND TAP FEE RATE 

INCREASES FOR 2025 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed change in the water and sewer service and 
usage fees for INVERNESS WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT will be considered at the 
regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of the Inverness Water and Sanitation District 
that will be conducted on Thursday, December 5, 2024 at 3:00pm.  This meeting will be held at the 
District Office at 58 Inverness Drive East, Suite 100, in Englewood, Colorado and is open to the 
public. The Board will consider an increase in the water service base and usage rates; the sewer 
service base and usage rates to be effective January 1, 2025.  Details are available for review on the 
website at www.invernesswater.org or at the District office at 58 Inverness Drive East, Suite 100, in 
Englewood, Colorado.  Final action will be taken on these proposed fee changes at this time. 
 
 Dated: November 27, 2024 
 

    INVERNESS WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
 
 

By: /s/Luis E. Tovar 
 Manager to the District 

http://www.invernesswater.org/

